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Homework Folders





Your child’s Homework folder should have come home last night.  In the folder you will find your child’s math and independent reading homework information as well as organizational information for the classroom.  Please check your child’s folder each evening to make sure all assignments have been completed.   Miss T will has also started assigning math homework this week.  





Our new EL curriculum for 4th grade has specific types of reading and written assignments that we will be using as the homework this year.  We had a mini lesson and practice yesterday so that students would understand the expectations for Accountable Research Reading as a homework assignment.  We appreciate your support with our new program.





Schedules





The track 4 Parent Information Night will be on August 31st at 5:30 p.m.   At that time, Miss T and I will be providing information about our expectations for the year and classroom routines as well as curriculum requirements and grading policies.  Generally, students will have reading and math homework each evening Monday through Thursday.  Please feel free to send a healthy snack for your child to eat in the mornings after specials.  Our lunch time is 12:40 – 1:10. We will go to recess after lunch from 1:10 – 1:40.  Our specials are the second period of the day from 9:55 to 10:40. 








And so we begin…





We have had a wonderful start to the new school year and I am very happy to be sharing this time with your children! 





I will be using several methods of communication with you throughout the year.  On a daily basis, you will be able to consult your child’s homework folder to keep up with homework assignments and assessment dates.  Every other week, I will send home a class newsletter in the Tuesday folder.  Newsletters will help you to learn more about the strategies and skills we are learning in our core subjects and will also contain a classroom calendar with our specials schedule and other important dates.  In addition, our classroom website is updated on a regular basis.  On this site you will find monthly strategies and activities that will help you to extend the skills we are learning in class.  





Looking forward to a great year!





PLEASE NOTE:  I am in the process of revising and rebuilding our class website so that it is aligned with our new EL curriculum.  I appreciate your understanding as the construction process takes place.
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